
 
Qualicum Beach Elementary School PAC 
699 Claymore Rd, Box 70 
Qualicum Beach, BC; V9K 1S7 
qbespac@gmail.com 
 
Dear QBES Parents, 
 
On behalf of Qualicum Beach Elementary School PAC, we would like to thank you for your 
support of your child and our school. It is through your generous support that your child and 
many others are able to have the best possible education. In order to keep offering these 
programs, we rely on the support of our donors. We appreciate your efforts and hope that 
you will continue to make a difference.  
 
QBES PAC is hosting their bi-annual spring carnival on May 11, 2018 and we are looking for 
Silent Auction donations such as: gift certificates, gift baskets or goods on behalf of your 
business or place of work.  
 
During the last QBES Carnival, our Silent Auction raised $2221.50. The money raised from 
this fundraiser will help support the programs not covered by the school budget.  
 
Recently, the QBES PAC has been able to purchase a new water bottle filler/fountain, partial 
funding for new school team uniforms, and provide a $1000.00 donation to the mountain 
bike club. We also use fundraised money to purchase teacher supplies, support school clubs 
and sports teams, as well as swimming lessons. 
 
We hope that you will be able to help us make this years Spring Carnival as successful as 
previous years. Donations can be sent to Qualicum Beach Elementary School; Attention 
PAC. You can email us to sign up for the ‘day of’ volunteer positions if you are able to help 
during the Carnival itself. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to email us at qbespac@gmail.com. Please let us 
know if you would like us to pick up the donation from your business, we are hoping to have 
all donations from parents by March 9, 2018. 
 
Thank you again for your continued support!  
 
Sincerely,  
Lori Chesley, Vanessa Howard and Tracey Unger 
Qualicum Beach Elementary School PAC 
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